Inter Office Memo

DEPARTMENT OF
PERSONNEL SERVICES

ITEM 5

DATE: April 15, 2013

TO: Deferred Compensation Management Council
FROM: Paul Nerland, Personnel Services Manager T MJ\ L

SUBJECT:  Contflict of Interest Code for Deferred Compensation Management Council

Backeround

As you are aware, the Deferred Compensation Management Council (DCMC) is a committee
appointed by the County of Fresno Board of Supervisors. Putsuant to the Political Reform
Act (Government Code Section 81000, et seq.), the Board must adopt a Conflict of Interest
Code for its appointed committees, including the DCMC.

Issue

Staff has worked with County Counsel to draft the attached Conflict of Interest Code
(Attachment “A”). If approved by the DCMC, the Code will be submitted to the Board of
Supervisors for final approval.

Recommended Action

Staff is recommending that the DCMC approve the attached Conflict of Interest Code
for submission to the Board of Supervisors.

The recommended action allows the DCMC to stay in compliance with applicable state laws.



